Aro Valley Community Centre Upgrade

Steering Group Meeting 13 July 2018

Attending: Luke Allen; Lexi Taylor; Carlos Gonzales; John Tocker, Dan Males; Jane Black
Apologies: Teresa Gianos; Jenny Rains, Hilary Unwin

· Currently waiting cost estimate from the QS. Following receipt and assuming a review/value management will be required, Dan and John will develop a short list of items for prioritising/changing/removing. At its meeting on 6 August the steering group will decide on priorities based on feedback already received. 

· If the basic design of the centre is generally supported through the survey, the community can be asked to decide on options for fitout items. These could fall into the following categories:

· Include in the overall project
· Fundraise to provide
· Work the community can do themselves

· Still questions on whether the bunker has to be dealt with. If it is addressed then it needs to be included in the design with a do-minimum option which is to remove the roof and walls and use it for open space.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]The survey is in the process of being finalised and everyone to provide identified information for inclusion. Survey closes 8 August.
